
Jan & Patti’s Update

Happy Holidays everyone, it’s a magical time of year. We celebrate with family 
and friends the many blessings we have.  It’s a time of gratitude, reflection, a 
time of whimsy with beautiful decorations and a time to eat too much amazing 
food.  Fudge is a must this time of year and we all look forward to many other 
sweet foods to satisfy our sweet tooth. 

Your LaSolana Board and Staff want to wish you a miraculous holiday season.  
We hope you will attend the Christmas Decorating Party on December 16th at 
5:30pm.  Come join us for cookies, hot cocoa and the announcing of the winners 
of the patio decorating contest.  

The definition of GRATIRUDE is “the quality of being thankful” As we end and 
reflect on 2022 this definition is more apparent than ever.

Happy Holidays to one and all!! Jan, Sue, Jack, Karen, Gordon, Mike, Patti and 
Susie.



Board Workshop and Chat
December 14th

10:00am
Live in the Clubhouse

Board Meeting
December 21st

10:00am
Live in the Clubhouse

Chat with the Board
December 28th

7:00pm
Clubhouse

January Board Workshops, Chat and Meeting TBA

Annual Board Meeting 
2/14/2023

More information to follow



Definition of a Responsible Pet Owner
1. Commit. Commit to the relationship for the life of your pet(s). Provide appropriate 

exercise and mental stimulation. ...
2. Invest. Recognize that pet ownership requires an investment of time and money.
3. Obey. Clean up after your pet.

Pet Owners please be responsible for the proper care of your pet.  Pet owners love their 
animals and it is your duty to make sure they are well trained.  The dogs cannot do it 
themselves, they learn by their owners’ directions.  Please pick up after your pet AT ALL 
TIMES and do not leave your dog inside your condo for long periods of time as they will miss 
you and will bark and bark.  Be courteous to your neighbors.  

The Office has been taking in quite a bit of mail from your postal person in order for you to 
receive your mail and not be sent back to the post office.  PLEASE MAKE SURE THAT ALL 
THEYOUR MAIL has your CONDO NUMBER on it to assure proper delivery.  Packages will be 
arriving for the HOLIDAY SEASON and you wouldn’t want Santa to return your package 
because it doesn’t have your CONDO NUMBER on it.  Remind your family and friends as well.

Please include, UPS. FedEx, Amazon and other carriers!!!  They will not deliver to your door 
without the CONDO NUMBER!!
Thank you for your cooperation.



The empty pots around the LaSolana Community will soon be filled with a 
variety of different succulents and other plants.  As the Board has mentioned in 
the past the costs of flowers continue to rise and the alternative is to plant 
more Arizona climate type of plants.  In addition to the saving costs of the 
flowers it will also reduce the water usage as well.  Keep an eye out for the new 
look!!

Tis the season for packages and boxes, friendly reminder to FLATTEN ALL BOXES 
in order to make room for other recyclables.  Boxes which are not BROKEN 
DOWN take up a lot of room!!!!!  Please do your part.  THANK YOU!!



Christmas Eve Party
Come one Come all to the 

Christmas Eve Party

 at the Clubhouse

December 24th

5:30pm

Bring Appetizer or Dessert to share


